
Year 11 Economics Curriculum Map
Half Term Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2

Big
Themes

Introduction to the
National Economy,
Economic Growth, Low
Unemployment, Fair
Distribution of Income

Price Stability,
Fiscal Policy,
Monetary Policy,
Supply-side Policies,
Limitations of Markets

Importance of
International Trade
Balance of Payments
Exchange Rates

Globalisation

Revision

2nd Set of Mocks

Revision / Study
Leave / External
Exams

Study Leave /
External Exams

Knowledge
and skills
covered

AO1
Demonstrate knowledge
and understanding of
economic concepts and
issues

AO2
Apply knowledge and
understanding of
economic
concepts and issues to a
variety of contexts

AO3
Analyse and evaluate
economic evidence and
issues to demonstrate
understanding of
economic
behaviour, make
judgements and draw
conclusions

AO1
Demonstrate knowledge
and understanding of
economic concepts and
issues

AO2
Apply knowledge and
understanding of
economic
concepts and issues to a
variety of contexts

AO3
Analyse and evaluate
economic evidence and
issues to demonstrate
understanding of
economic behaviour,
make judgements and
draw conclusions

AO1
Demonstrate knowledge
and understanding of
economic concepts and
issues

AO2
Apply knowledge and
understanding of
economic
concepts and issues to a
variety of contexts

AO3
Analyse and evaluate
economic evidence and
issues to demonstrate
understanding of
economic
behaviour, make
judgements and draw
conclusions

AO1
Demonstrate knowledge
and understanding of
economic concepts and
issues

AO2
Apply knowledge and
understanding of
economic
concepts and issues to a
variety of contexts

AO3
Analyse and evaluate
economic evidence and
issues to demonstrate
understanding of
economic
behaviour, make
judgements and draw
conclusions

Knowledge organisers and more detailed topic resources can be found on all student Google Classrooms


